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 Thanksgiving Giveaway Holiday Event

The National City Police Department has partnered with the National City Clergy 
Association, Costco, Chic-fil-a, and the National City Police & Fire Foundation to 
provide Thanksgiving dinners to 50 preselected and deserving families in 
National City.

The event will take place in the visitor's parking lot at NCPD on Monday, 
November 21, 2022, from 8am to 10am.  The National City Police Department is 
located at 1200 National City Boulevard, National City, CA 91950.  Local 
leaders, service club members, police officers, and the Chief of Police will be 
present to pass out Thanksgiving holiday meals to participating National City 
families.

Interested media personnel are are encouraged and welcome to observe the 
event.

Please contact Sergeant Kenneth Springer at 619.336.4468 with any questions 
before the day of the event.
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